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CHANGING STATIONS FOR CHRI ARREST POSTING NOTICES 
 
Agencies requiring CHRI arrest posting notices must contact the ISP Help Desk to confirm the specific 
station(s). 
 
Agencies must provide the station (CDC) they require CHRI arrest posting notices to be sent.   If the 
request is to change CDCs, then the current station (CDC) and the new station (CDC) must be 
provided.  Agencies are encouraged to keep internal records of where the posting are being sent and 
who is responsible to make the changes.  Only one station (CDC) per agency may be designated for 
the destination of the arrest postings. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional help, please contact the ISP Help Desk 
ISP.HelpDesk@illinois.gov or at 866/LEADS-00 (866/532-3700). 
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